
 

The Sue Hedley Nursery School 
                ​CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 
 

Stay and Play 
Thursday 8​th​ December 
 
We invite all parents/carers to come along to our Christmas sing along followed by our 
stay and play, where there will be lots of Christmas activities for you to do with your 
child  
 
Our session times will be: 
9.00am - 11.30am 
1.00pm - 3.30pm 
Our sing-along will commence after registration, 9.15am for the morning children and 
1.15pm for the afternoon children.  
 
The PTA will have a bauble decorating station were voluntary donations are welcome at 
50p a bauble to raise money towards Nursery funds 
 
Please note, if you wish to take your child away before dinner at 11.30am please inform 
Nick, in the office, when you come to the Nursery that morning.  If you wish to bring your 
child at 1pm and your child usually has school dinners, please inform Nick before you 
leave on Wednesday. 
 
Visit to Bedewell Grange Care Home 
Friday 9​th​ December 
 
This year we have been in discussions with staff at Bedewell Grange home about the 
children visiting for half an hour to share the Christmas songs that they have been 
practising in Nursery. 
This is a full Nursery trip with morning children leaving at 10.45am and singing at 11am 
and afternoon children leaving at 1.45pm and singing at 2pm. 
We hope you appreciate that it is a lot to invite all parents along as well as children and 
staff, therefore we request two adults from each group to assist staff to and from the 
home.  Please speak to your child’s key worker to see if space is available. 
 
 
 

 
  



 

 
Christmas Party 
Thursday 15​th​ December 
On Thursday 15​th​ December we are holding our Christmas 

parties. Dinners will not be available on this day as the children will enjoy lots of fun 
activities, Christmas party food and a visit from Santa. 
 
The sessions will run from: 
9.00am - 11.00am for the morning children 
12.30pm - 2.30pm for the afternoon children 
 
Christmas fun day 
Friday 16​th​ December 
We break up following a day of festive fun in Nursery.  It is optional for children to wear 
Christmas jumpers. 
 
Nursery will reopen on ​Tuesday 3​rd​ January. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  


